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Vincent R. Liburd, Principal

November 12, 2021

Re:  Report Cards Inaccurately Reporting Some Student Absences

Dear Montgomery Village Middle School families,

Montgomery County Public Schools posted student report cards for the first marking period in
ParentVue on Friday, November 12. Some students across the school district who experienced
quarantine and virtual learning days are seeing those days marked as absences. This is an error
and all affected student accounts will be fixed in the coming days.

Once this issue has been corrected and any absences reported in error are recalculated, new report
cards will be generated. Staff is working to complete this work as quickly as possible.

We apologize for this error and any confusion it may have caused. If you have questions or see
incorrectly reported absences in your child’s report card in the coming days, please contact your
teacher or a school administrator.

Additionally, there are minimal errors on the report cards for Kindergarten through grade 2
students:

● Teachers have affixed a label indicating “On”, “Above”, or “Below” the current reading target
in Reading Language Arts. This indication is typically printed directly in the report card.

● Students will not receive a grade for all Measurement Topics each marking period but will have
grades for all Measurement Topics by the end of the school year.

● Shading on the elementary report card as indicated in the description on the back of the report
card is absent.

For more information about grading and reporting, visit this website.

Middle and High School Report Card Information

Sincerely,

Roy Liburd
Principal

https://www2.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/mvms/
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/info/grading/
https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/info/grading/report-cards-secondary.aspx



